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Product Discontinuation Notice 

 
 
Please be informed that Neutrik will be discontinuing certain product(s) from its range. This notice lists the 
affected product(s) and the end-of-life dates for ordering and delivery. 
 
 
Product Line: Firewire feedthrough adapters PDN Date: 

PDN-No: 
08-May-2020 
#04-2020.USA 

 
 
Effective EOL date: 
 

08-May-2020 

 
Last time buy date: 
 

Orders are accepted until Neutrik USA inventory is depleted. 

 
 
Affected Products  
 
Neutrik part number being 
discontinued 

Image Replacement 

NA1394-6-W 

 

None.  Neutrik 
offers no other 
Firewire products. 

NA1394-6-W-B 

 

None.  Neutrik 
offers no other 
Firewire products. 

 
 
Rationale 
Low current sales due to technology shifts. 


